
Board Report for April 11, 2016 

 

 

Maintenance: 

Everything is okay.  We have been really busy.  I finally have 
been able to hire two custodians at the Middle/ Elementary 
School, Peggy Hernandez and Irene Gonzales.  So far things are 
doing well over there.  Janet had been covering both areas for 
about two to two and a half months.  I am getting things together 
to set up for the servers over at the Middle School to be moved 
to High School and the new data line coming in.  I have also 
been with the Electrical Engineers last week to look at our 
electrical service for the blue prints.  I have been very busy. 

 

Transportation: 

Rocky has been driving a lot and hasn’t been able to help in 
maintenance much.  We have a lot of trips going right now and 
it has been crazy.  I have been trying to keep vehicles serviced 
and rolling down the road.  Knock on wood, everything is 
running good.  It’s very busy.    


